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Dr. A. E. Beck 
Department of Geophysics 
University of Western Ontario 
London 72. Canada 

Dear Dr. Beck: 

November 18, 1971 

. Thanks for your letter of November 10 concerning my proposed 
visit to your laboratory. I tentatively plan to arrive in. London early 
Thursday afternoon and would leave Saturaday morning. As mentioned 
in my letter of November 1, my wife will be with me on this trip. I 
would appreciate your making lodging arrangements for both of us for 
the nights of Thursday, April 13, and Friday, April 14. 

Thank you for your consideration, I am looking forward to t'"' '8 

visit. 

HTH/mr 

Very truly yours J 

H. Tracy Hall 
Distinguished Proiessor 


